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BENCH REQUEST NO. 7:  
Please provide an update to Exhibit No.  (KAW-4), Plant Additions, to appropriately reflect the split between capital additions in Washington, the West Control Area (WCA), and the East Control Area (ECA).
RESPONSE:  
On August 30, 2013, the Company provided a response to Bench Request 7.  Staff concurs with the Company’s response.
In addition, attached is the Company’s response to Staff Data Request No. 82, upon which original Exhibit No. KAW-4 was based.  That response did not separate Idaho and Wyoming Jim Bridger plant and associated transmission lines between the WCA and ECA, which caused original Exhibit No. KAW-4 to be inaccurate.  That separation is now reflected in the Company’s response to Bench Request 7.  
